
 

 

Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

 

 

 

As Autumn is certainly coming to close, we have spent a lot of 

time outdoors, enjoying the last of the mild weather before winter 

sets in - but we are looking forward to the possibility of building 

snowmen and having new adventures. Christmas is sneaking upon 

us and we have lots of fun and amazing activities in store! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter 

30.11.2018 
 

Christmas Nativity 

Our Christmas Nativity is on Wednesday 12th December at 10am and 1.45pm. We ask 

that all children are in Nursery for the full day. Children who normally do a full day on a 

Monday or a Thursday will swap their session to the full day on the Wednesday. The 

performance will be in Nursery as we want the children to feel comfortable when 

performing. Each child is allocated two tickets to one of the performances.  

 

Reminders - Costumes 

We kindly ask if you can 

have your child’s costume 

no later than the 7th of 

December. If you need 

any assistance with their 

costume, please ask and 

we will be happy to help! 

Thank you 

Christmas Stay and Play 

Come along and join your child in Nursery for a 

session full of Christmas activities. Everybody 

welcome… We’d love to meet some new faces; 

why not bring your friends and their little ones too! 

Thursday 6th December  

Morning session 8.30am  

Afternoon session 2.15pm 


